
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

20th February 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

World Thinking Day 

 

This Thursday, the 22nd February is World Thinking Day for all of the Guide and Scout 

movement.  It was set up in 1926, and is an annual event to celebrate the fellowship of 

belonging to the guide/scout organisation and to think about other members in other countries.  

We thought this would be a great opportunity for our school community to recognise those 

who belong to any of these groups.  If your child is a member of Guides, Rainbows, 

Brownies, Scouts, Cubs or Beavers, they may wear their club uniform to school on Thursday 

instead of school uniform. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs A. Hyde 

RSE Subject Teacher 
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